
ACCESSIBILITY TAC 
August 22, 2005 

 
 The TAC met at 3:00 and determined that a quorum was present, proceeded 
with the agenda, as modified.  The following are submitted for the Commission’s 
consideration. 
 
 TAC Membership:  Kirk Tcherneschoff has more than three excused 
absences, and we request action by the Chairman to fill the vacancy.  With the 
departure of former Commissioner Richardson and Robert Fine, these positions are 
also vacant. 
 
 Comments on Training:  We concluded that a protocol needs to be 
established to allow comments and feedback on training courses to be delivered to 
the appropriate group to changes may be made as needed. 
 
 Consideration of whether to develop a checklist that can be used for plan 
review or inspection.   
 
 Goals of the TAC:  Transitioning to the new ADAAG Guidelines; Possible 
plan review checklist; Publicize results of miniature golf charette; Training; 
Architectural barrier removal; and Fair Housing Issues> 


